
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                          MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS 

 

LOCATION: TOWN HALL BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM 

 

JUNE 23, 2020 

 

10:00 AM 

 

 

This meeting will be conducted in compliance with the Governor’s executive order modifying 

the Open Meeting Law regulations for remote participation. As the Town Hall is currently closed 

to the public, this meeting will be live broadcast by SCTV. 

 

 

AGENDA:   

 

10:00 AM Meeting called to order  

 

Acceptance of agenda/approval of April 21, 2020 minutes. 

 

REORGANIZATION 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

10:10 AM EXECUTIVE SESSION: 

 

1.) Review/ Sign Exemptions Applications FY 2020  

2.) Vote on Water Lien Abatement Requests for two properties. 

 285 Clapp Road And 119 River Street  

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Steve Guard, Chairman 

 

 

 

 


